
From: pttydickens1
To: Tatiana Burgess
Subject: [Possible Spam] Darrin Lee/Dallas Head
Date: Monday, January 22, 2024 1:16:55 PM

Tatiana Burgess

Letter in opposition to the proposed application submitted by Darrin Lee/ Dallas Head.
As submitted by DOGAMI in posted letters. Mr Lee is in violations of creating a aggregate
mining operations without permits from Oregon State Department of Mining, and or Malhuer
County..
We are here to strongly suggest the up coming meeting of January 25th 2024 be postponed
until DOGAMI has completed there violations and penalties for non compliance.
We feel the county has no business engaging into issuing any permits that furthers Mr Lee/Mr
Head to operate.
The first chain of obtaining permits for aggregate mining would of been contacting DOGAMI
and submitted for application for permitts to be then presented to the County.. 
ORS.517.961 NOTICE OF INTENT TO SUBMIT APPLICATION .
Clearly this process was not followed because of his noncompliance with DOMAMI.
Again, We are asking for a postponement to the up coming meeting until Mr Lee/Mr Head has
cleared up their prior violations..

Thank You.
Don And Patty Dickinson
5120 Power Rd
Ontario Or 97914

Sent from my Galaxy
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